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Mother & Son Bowling afternoon was a 
ton of fun and the screening of “Sing 2” in 

the gym was a total blast!
Special Shout-Out to Terry Mead for 
serving up pizza, burgers, sweets and 

treats for this special family movie night!  

The Home & School sponsored “Guys and Dolls” Dance was a huge 
success! Thank you for your generous contributions to make this 

fun-filled night a wonderful memory for all who joined!  



Catholic Schools Week luncheon made possible by your 
generous contributions!

Immaculate Heart of Mary School, immersed in the teachings of the Catholic 
Church, is dedicated to providing excellent spiritual and academic formation 
in the development of well-rounded individuals centered in Christ.

If you are looking to get involved or have questions please email 
homeandschool@ihmschoolgr.org for more information.

“And the award for best teachers & staff goes to… IHM!!!”
Thanks to everyone who contributed their time and treasure 

to make teacher appreciation week a resounding success.  

THANK YOU 8th GRADERS!!! Because of their thoughtful ideas on what 
would benefit the school as a whole, The Home & School Committee 

approved mini-grants to purchase new basketballs & volleyballs, 2 new air 
pumps to help fill them all, new science lab coats and gloves, a Newton’s 
cradle (Click-Clack-Click-Clack), a large beanbag for their reading corner, 

and 20 new calculators, 24 protractors and 10 compasses, too!  


